
 
Announcements 

 
Hostesses for the March 4 Circle 2 meeting are Heather Allen and Amanda Gordon. 
 
There will be a dieners meeting in the Gathering Place Sunday, March 9 following 
the worship service. 
 
Ethan Webb will be repairing the picnic benches on Saturday, March 15 at 9:00 am 
for his Eagle Scout project.  He will need several adults to help with cutting wood.  
Please contact his mom, Alisha Webb, at 336-692-9777 if you would like to help. 
 
The Spring BBQ will be Saturday, March 22 from 4:00 pm until 7:00 pm.  Come 
and enjoy great food and fellowship.  The cost will be $15 for adults, $7 for children 
6-12, and children under 6 eat free.  Cost includes all you can eat BBQ, chicken, 
sides, desserts and beverages.  We need volunteers to help get wood, work in the 
kitchen, and get food prepared this year.  Please contact the office if you can help. 
 
There will be a Stewardship Committee meeting in the Seekers Classroom Sunday, 
March 23 after the worship service. 
 
Our next Live Like Norah Blood Drive will be held in the fellowship hall on July 30 
from 2:00 pm until 6:00 pm.  Rachel Weavil has been coordinating the blood drives 
and needs at least 3 volunteers to help since she now has other commitments in the       
afternoons.  Rachel will continue publicizing the event and recruiting donors.  She 
needs someone to help set up tables and chairs the evening before, someone to break 
them down and clean up after the event, someone to check in people that day and 
someone to help at the canteen table that day after the donors finish.  Please contact 
Rachel if you would be able to help in any of these areas.   
 
Crisis Control thanks everyone for their continued support.  Their March gifts of the 
month are pancake mixes and syrups.  Their Wee Care project for March is a Cereal 
Drive.  There is some info on the bulletin boards if you would like to participate 
with Crisis Control’s Cereal Drive with them picking up items from your house, or 
you are welcome to bring cereal boxes here if you would like to help.  Any food 
collected is delivered to Crisis Control the beginning of the following month.   
 
The Great Sabbath Service of Music and Worship will present “Seven Last Words 
from the Cross” on Saturday, April 19 at 7:00 pm at Home Moravian, and the  
Moramus Chorale’s “In the Beginning” concert will be on Friday, May 16 at 7:00 
pm at the Old Salem Visitor Center.  If you would like to participate in either or 
both of these programs, please contact Ted Leinbach at tedleinbach@aol.com or  
704-519-5428.  Practices will be on Sundays beginning today at Home Moravian’s 
fellowship hall.  The Great Sabbath music will be practiced from 3:00 pm - 4:00 pm, 
and the Moramus Chorale’s music will be practiced from 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm.    
 
The Moravian Music Foundation is also offering an online “Baroque Music” class 
on Mondays at noon beginning tomorrow, March 3 thru March 24.  Register at  
moravianmusic.org under the Comenius Music Academy info. 
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Order of Service 

 

Prelude  “Give Me Jesus” Hayes/Wagner 
 

Welcome and Announcements   
 

Hymn “What Splendid Rays of Truth and Grace” Page 596 
 

Liturgy   Discipleship Page 37 
 

Scripture Psalm 37:1-11,39-40      Page 398 

 1 Corinthians 15:35-38,42-50 Page 815       
 

Offertory Prayer       
 

Offertory Anthem  “Lord Jesus, Bestow Thy Peace” Edna Jeffries 
  Lord Jesus, bestow Thy perfect peace upon my heart. 
          Quiet and still my mind, 
   That I may know Thy perfect love,  
         And rest my life in Thine. 
 

Doxology                  Page 817 
 

Hymn “They Who Jesus’ Followers Are” Page 672 
 

Scripture Luke 6:27-38 Page 729
       
Message             
 

Hymn “Love Divine, All Loves Excelling” Page 474 

 

Benediction 
 

Postlude “Ye Holy Angels Bright” Franklin Ritter 

 

Watchword for the Week:  And when they looked up, they saw no 

one     except Jesus alone.  Matthew 17:8 
 

Mission Prayer Focus:  Pray for Michael and Brenda Brent in Croatia. 
 

The flowers today are presented to the Glory of God and 

 in celebration of Ella Lanier’s 18th birthday with love 

by Mom, Dad and June. 
 

Please place your offering in the designated area  

before or after the service. 
 

At the request of the Elders, in order to preserve a reverent spirit of worship,  

please silence your cell phone, refrain from taking pictures,  

and do not bring food or drink into the sanctuary. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Flower Calendar 
 

 March 9 (Communion)   Ken Boyan 
 

 March 16       Alan Snow 
 

 Usher Calendar  
 

 March 9    Team 2 
 

 March 16    Team 3 
 

     Last Week’s 
 

157 
 

Last Week’s Offering 

 

    $7,209.00       
 

      

Sunday, March 2 

  9:45 am Choir Practice 

10:00 am Sunday School 

11:00 am Worship Service 

  5:30 pm Youth Fellowship 

  7:00 pm Elders’ Meeting 
 

Monday, March 3 

  7:00 pm Bible Study 
 

Tuesday, March 4 

10:00 am Circle 1 Meeting 

  7:00 pm Circle 2 Meeting 

Wednesday, March 5 - Ash Wednesday 

8:00 am - 6:00 pm Sanctuary Open 
 

Thursday, March 6 

  9:00 am Chair Yoga 
 

Sunday, March 9 

  9:45 am Choir Practice 

10:00 am Sunday School 

11:00 am Worship Service 

12:00 pm Dieners’ Meeting 

  5:00 pm Trustees’ Meeting 

  5:30 pm Youth Fellowship 

Pastor - The Rev.  John G. Rights  

Administrative Assistant - Sandy Sisk 

Phone:  (336) 788-2652 - Email: office@friedlandmoravian.org   

Head Sacristan - Chris Weavil  

          (336) 391-5844 

Assistant Sacristan - Adam Logan 

          (336) 362-5940  

Band Director - Robert Alphin 

          (336) 602-9982  

Choir Director - Nancy Sawtelle 

          (336) 414-5230 

Handbell Director - Karen Strausser 

      (336) 830-2558 

Organist - Elsa Heckman  

      (321) 536-4823 

Acolyte - Dwight Crotts  

      (336) 978-5604 

Childcare Director - Ashley Dollyhite 

      (336) 788-8433 


